
   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

Grenfell Tower site update: summary of community online meeting 

 

At the online meeting on 7 June 2022, we updated attendees on:  

• Maintenance and safety works at the tower, including the ongoing installation of ‘props’ (metal 

supports) in the basement 

• How we monitor noise levels 

• Contractor procurement 

• Activities happening close to the site around the fifth anniversary of the Grenfell Tower tragedy, 

which DLUHC is supporting 

• Completion of recent work to relocate a local electricity substation 

• How to access the garages under the walkway blocks 

• Local opportunities available from the Grenfell Tower site principal contractor, DUK, including 

upcoming job fairs. You can find out more at www.degroup-community.uk   

We also gave an update on: 

• Asbestos removal in Grenfell Tower, which you can read more about here. We have previously 

posted a leaflet to local residents about asbestos removal; please contact us if you’d like us to email 

that to you. We also carry out regular air quality monitoring around the tower to provide reassurance 

to the local community. You can see this month’s monitoring results on GOV.UK 

• The annual replacement of the tower wrapping which was completed at the end of May 2022.  

You can read more in our update on the tower rewrapping 

The panel 

• Matt Hogan, a civil servant in the site management team at the Department for Levelling Up, 
Housing and Communities  

• Gary Walsh from DUK, the principal contractor for the Grenfell Tower site 

You can watch a video of the meeting on the DLUHC YouTube channel:  

Our next meeting  
 
Our next community online meeting is on Tuesday 5 July, 6pm to 7pm. 

• Join with weblink: msteams.link/HDS9  (using Microsoft Teams) 

• Or join by phone: dial 020 3795 5763 and enter conference ID 140627999#  

Grenfell Tower site update:  

summary of community online meeting 

http://www.degroup-community.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/asbestos-removal-in-and-around-grenfell-tower-write-up-and-qa-from-21-september-2020-online-event
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/environmental-monitoring-following-the-grenfell-tower-fire
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1059187/Grenfell_Tower_rewrapping_leaflet_March_2022.pdf
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmsteams.link%2FHDS9&data=05%7C01%7CDorota.Thomas%40levellingup.gov.uk%7Cf36dee5330344e670e0008da48a4e8ce%7Cbf3468109c7d43dea87224a2ef3995a8%7C0%7C0%7C637902170353931633%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nHSH8mAHLbBSDa42akC7%2FHGqmtH2gf6CLjBuDqxtAtg%3D&reserved=0
tel:020%203795%205763


   
 

 
 

There are opportunities to ask questions at these meetings. 

How to get in touch  

 

We are available for conversations with you or your family and to provide further information.   

• Email GrenfellTowerSite@levellingup.gov.uk  

• Phone 0303 444 0011 

• Go to www.gov.uk/grenfell-community-updates or scan the QR code below and click on  

‘Get in touch’ 

The digital signs around the site feature the latest information about the tower. 
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